
	

 
	

PreK-	2nd	Grade	Parent	Distance	Learning	Reminders	
	
The	following	information	details	ways	to	ensure	success	with	the	Tupelo	Public	
School	District	Distance	Learning	Plan	through	online	lessons	or	through	the	

paper/pencil	learning	packets.	
	

*Online	learning	opportunities	and	paper/pencil	packets	are	being	offered	to	all	students.	It	is	
not	recommended	that	your	child	completes	both.	We	do	not	want	to	overwhelm	students	or	
families	during	this	time.	Please	note	the	packets	are	intended	to	be	used	over	a	four	week	
time	period.	
	
*If	you	have	questions	or	need	support	in	accessing	the	online	instruction	or	completing	the	
paper/pencil	packet,	please	contact	your	child’s	teacher.	In	Google	Classroom	and	in	the	
information	mailed	to	you,	there	is	a	list	of	email	addresses	if	you	would	like	to	email	your	
child’s	teacher.		
	
*Your	child’s	teacher	will	periodically	contact	you	to	support	your	child’s	learning.			
	
*Contact	your	child’s	teacher	if	your	child	is	confused	when	completing	daily	lessons.		
Teachers	will	be	available	8:00	a.m.-3:00	p.m.,	Monday-Friday,	for	support.		
	
*Supporting	your	child	by	providing	a	quiet	space	to	work	and	informing	him	or	her	of	the	daily	
tasks	will	be	helpful	in	ensuring	success.		
	
*Please	be	reminded	that	your	child	should	work	these	at	his	or	her	own	pace.	Your	child	may	
need	more	time	for	daily	lessons.	Extending	beyond	one	day	while	working	through	the	online	
lessons	or	the	paper/pencil	packets	is	fine.	Meet	the	needs	of	your	child	and	make	learning	fun.		
	
*Please	continue	to	read	with	your	child	daily.	Ask	questions	about	what	he	or	she	has	read.			
	
Thank	you	for	your	patience,	understanding	and	all	of	the	hard	work	

you	and	your	child	are	already	doing	at	home!	
Let’s	continue	learning	together!	


